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serve!
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Although we were not in school yesterday and were unable to manage our traditional Veterans
Day ceremony, the Holy Spirit School community thanks all those in our community, including
parents, alumni, alumni parents, grandparents and other family members who have served our
country. We would not be the country we are without your service and dedication.

November 12, 2020

Dear Holy Spirit Families,

We have quickly reached the time in the year when I turn attention to the next academic year
and the opening of a new enrollment season. This will have its own challenges this year as we
have zero indication as to what the next academic year may bring and the restrictions that may
or may not be in place.

Typically, we begin the re-registration process for current families in late January; this process
is being moved up this year. We will consider your children to be automatically re-enrolled
for the 2021/2022 academic year and the $100.00 non-refundable re-registration fee per
child will be assessed as of January 1, 2021 via FACTS. If you know for certain that your
child will not be returning please complete and return the Intent Not to Return prior to
leaving for the Christmas break (December 18, 2020).

For your planning purposes, I am hopeful that we will be able to keep the tuition increase in line
with what we have done historically, 3-4%, but the new tuition rates will be posted in the first
week or so of December.

As we begin to get a sense of whether our current families will be returning for the 2021/2022
academic year, we will begin to develop a picture of where we may have openings in particular
grade levels. As you can well imagine the mandate to physically distance students requires us
to limit our enrollment in order to have in-person instruction so we will be walking the fine line
of accepting new students while being cognizant that in the long run there may not be space if
the mandates are not amended.

We will begin to accept applications from new families this month. We will conditionally accept
qualified students up to the traditional 25 spaces per homeroom that we have always done.
After that a wait pool of candidates will be created.

Certainly, the intent of this letter is not to create undo stress or complication in an already
chaotic time, but I simply wanted to give you an insight into the direction we are going over the
coming weeks and months.  

Blessings always,



Maureen C. Ashby

Letter to current families regarding
registration

Intent NOT to Return
Form

A few reminders:

The NJHS will sponsor a dress down day on Monday, November 16th. Please see the
information below if your child would like to participate.

The next PTO sponsored SPIRIT DAY  is Thursday, November 19th.

The 1st Trimester will officially end on Tuesday, November 24th . The Parent Portal for
grades will close on November 19th and report cards will go home on Friday, December 4th.

The Thanksgiving break will begin Monday, November 23rd and we will return to school
on Monday, November 30th.

When we return from the break, we will have begun the season of Advent! Immediately that
week we will begin our annual toy drive in support of Santa's Ride; please see the flyer below
for more information.

Please watch for information in the coming weeks regarding the K-4 Christmas Program and
the 5th grade Nativity Pageant. We continue to adapt and change how all of that may be
presented in order to be mindful of physical distancing and other safety measures.

The weeks leading up to the Christmas break are full of excitement and activity and lots of
learning. All of the fun and memories are best when in-person, so I cannot reiterate enough to
please be mindful of your choices over the Thanksgiving holiday.

For the sake of the whole community, please consider whether it is wise to send your children
directly back to school if you have been traveling. And of course, it is always best to error on
the side of caution and keep children at home if they or someone in your home is feeling
unwell.

Thank you!

-Maureen Ashby
Principal

Required Symptom Screening

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/7e5b643a-5c96-4e8a-9515-d59e52cd2622.pdf
https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/d98e154e-e2da-4bc4-b4a1-d7b68c2940fb.pdf


Questionnaire
We continue to work on an App for the daily health screening. Students must continue
to arrive at school each day with a paper copy of the completed form. We are asking for
the paper copy for now as trying to manage emails from families at the start of each day
is not workable or practical for the staff.

Required Symptom Screening Questionnaire - 8.27.2020

https://files.constantcontact.com/21fd037a001/b2ac1a75-c211-459d-985d-98e4c9df7830.pdf




Parish Happenings!



Community Happenings!

FAMILY FOLDER

The following flyers may be found in the folder
labeled "November 12, 2020" on the website.
For your convenience, some flyers are
repeated.

Family
Folder

School Flyers:

1. Purple Day flyer
2. Santa's Ride Toy Collection flyer
3. Registration Letter for Current Families

https://www.holyspiritflames.org/family_folder/november-12-2020/


4. Intent Not to Return Form

Parish Flyers:

1. Christmas Card 2020 flyer
2. Men's Morning of Reflection flyer
3. Food Collection sponsored by the Scouts flyer
4. K of C Essay Contest

Community Flyers:


